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Year 12 students who attend school in Term 4 are required to follow the below guidelines: 
 
Prior to attending school:  
 

 Students must register their attendance 48 hours in advance on Class of 2021 Google 
Classrooms under the relevant post for each day. 

 If attending to study alone, students must register as Solo Session.  
 If attending as part of a Study Bubble, students must register the group together as Study 

Bubble. One member of the study bubble should register all members’ names; arrange 
groups prior to registration to avoid confusion, disappointment and double-ups.  

 Students may attend as a registered member of a Study Bubble of no more than five (5) 
students from within the same daily scheduled groupings or study sessions. 

 Students attending as part of a Study Bubble should not mingle or move between groups 
during the day. 

 If attending as part of a Solo Session, students are not permitted to mingle with other 
students. 

 
On the day of attendance: 
 

 Students who have registered their attendance must report to the front office at 11.00 am 
and proceed immediately to the library.  

 All students are to remain in the library for the session, regardless of whether they are in a 
Study Bubble or Solo Session.  

 Students are permitted to be on-site for maximum three hours (11am – 2.00 pm). 
 Students may leave prior to 2.00 pm but are not permitted to exit and return again. 
 Students must wear full school uniform and comply with all normal school expectations. 
 Students must wear a mask at all times.  
 Students must maintain a social distance at all times, even within a Study Bubble. 
 Students need to bring their own refreshments as canteen facilities are not available. 
 Students will not be permitted to share food, even within a Study Bubble.  

 

 

 


